
This week’s donations have been made to the following funds: 
 

TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 5/31/2024 
 
Wishing everyone a restful and peaceful Shabbat. 
 
Mazel Tov to Lissa and Neil Winchel as granddaughter Harper Emilia receives her Hebrew name and our 
congratulations to parents Alexa and Chris D’Antonio and all the family. 

 
Congratulations to the Dr. Ronald Avis Foundation for Temple Israel, Larry Hanibal, Jim Rohan, and Jodi 
& Alan Siegel who will be honored at our Temple Gala 2024 this Sunday evening at the Hilton Garden Inn 
and Above. Thank you for all you do. 
 
Sending wishes for a speedy recovery and complete healing to Pam Rogozin. 

 
Wishing Arielle Otto a speedy recovery. 

 
For Debbie Chernoff-Thinking of you. 
 
Wishing all happy and healthy days.  

Bryn Biren, Felicia Otto &families                                                                                                 
Brotherhood & Sisterhood  

Dear Harper,   
We are so happy that you are finally here with us “in vivo”. I have already cherished the time we have 
spent together and look forward to a lifetime more of it.  Your parents are tremendous and I could not be 
more proud of them. 

Love you all lots, Ben 
 
Mazel Tov to the Winchel and D'Antonio Families for Harper Emilia's naming. 

The Allen Family 
 
Congratulations to Dr. Ben Winchel and Family for receiving your DO degree. 

The Allen Family 
 

Mazel tov to the Winchel and D'Antonio families as Harper Emilia is welcomed into the House of Israel. 
Inez and Stephen Singer  

Thinking of you Russell Kaminsky.  
Inez and Stephen Singer  

 
Congratulations to the Winchel and D’Antonio Families as Harper is welcomed to the House of Israel.  

Claire and Dennis Guttsman  
 
Congratulations to the Gala honorees: The Avis foundation, Larry Hanibal, Jim Rohan and Jodi & Alan 
Siegel. 

Silvia & Sam Gornstein 

TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/7/2024 
 
Wishing everyone a restful and peaceful Shabbat. 

 
Happy, Happy Birthday and Anniversary Wishes to all celebrating in the month of June. 

 
 
 



TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/7/2024 
 
Mazel Tov to our Confirmands Ethan DeVito and Ma’ayan Feldman and their families as they are 
Consecrated this evening and will be Confirmed this coming Tuesday June 11th at the Erev Shavuot 
Service. 
 
Mazel Tov to Samson Leibovich and all his family as Samson will be called to the Torah as a Bar Mitzvah 
in our Sanctuary this Saturday morning June 8th at 10:00AM.  
 
Congratulations to all the honorees at our Temple Gala 2024 and Thank You to all those who hard work 
and efforts made it the wonderful evening and success that it was – including Jesse Siegel, Claire 
Guttsman, Ann Targownik and their committees. And thank you to the Congregation for your support.  
 
Sending continued wishes for a speedy recovery and complete healing to Pam Rogozin.  
 
For Debbie Chernoff-Thinking of you. 
 
In loving memory of Henry James Otto, father of Temple member Jason Otto, father-in-law of Felicia Otto, 
condolences to all the family. 
 
Wishing all happy and healthy days.   

Bryn Biren, Russell Kaminsky &families                                                                                                 
Brotherhood & Sisterhood   

 
In loving memory of Fred Feigelman, cherished husband and father. 

Barbara & Jill Feigelman 
 

Thank you to Jesse Siegel for chairing a beautiful Gala that exceeded expectations! 
Felicia Otto 

 
Thank you to Ann and Claire for chairing a fabulous 2024 Gala journal! 

Felicia Otto 
 
Thanks to the entire Gala Committee and Journal Committee for a job well done! 

Felicia Otto 
 
Mazel Tov once again to our most deserving 2024 honorees from Sunday's Gala: Dr. Ronald Avis, Larry 
Hanibal, Jim Rohan, and Jodi and Alan Siegel! You're an inspiration! 

Felicia Otto 
 

In loving memory of my mother, Doris Siegler 
Sandy & Lester Feuerstein 

 
Thank you to the Jesse Siegel, Claire Guttsman, Anne Targownik and all the Gala & Journal Committee 
members who helped to make the Gala and Journal so amazing.  It was a truly wonderful evening and we 
are so grateful to all of you.   

Jodi & Alan Siegel 
 
With sincere appreciation to all the wonderful members of our Temple Israel family who supported the 
Gala Journal with your messages of congratulations and support and all those who were there to 
celebrate with us. We are grateful to all of you. 

Jodi & Alan Siegel 
 
In honor of Fred Simon and Bryn Biren.  Thank you for your kind words.  We know it was a challenge. 

Jodi & Alan 



TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/7/2024 
 
Thank you, Jesse Siegel for a WONDERFUL job celebrating our beloved Temple Honorees at our Gala! 

Inez and Stephen Singer  
 
Cheers to the Gala Committee for creating a beautiful affair. Congrats to all the Awardees who give so 
much of themselves to our Temple; and its families.  

Love, Janice Gross & Larry Flaum 
 
Congratulations to Ron Avis, Larry Hanibal, Jim Rohan and Jodi and Alan Siegel on your well-deserved 
honor at Gala 2024! 

Love Claire and Dennis 
 
Congratulations to our talented Jesse Siegel for organizing and executing a truly classy Gala 2024. 

Love Claire and Dennis 
 
Get well wishes to Pam Rogozin and Deb Chernoff. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman 
 

Our condolences to the Otto Family on the passing of their Father and Grandfather, Henry James. May 
his memory be a blessing. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman 

 
In loving memory of Jack Berger. 

R. Randy & Eileen Lee 

 
Thank you to all those who made the gala a success and a most enjoyable evening for all who attended. 

Anita & Bob Zuckerberg 

TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/14/2024 
 
Wishing everyone a restful and peaceful Shabbat. 

 
Mazel Tov to Shariann Ganz and Matthew Ganz as they celebrate with us the Auf Ruf of Bryan Ganz and 
Jaclyn Smolin. Congratulations to Bryan and Jaclyn and both their families on their upcoming marriage. 

 
In honor of the outgoing, incoming and continuing Officers and Directors and Members of Sisterhood. 
With special recognitions to outgoing Co-Presidents Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita 
Zuckerberg and the incoming Co-Presidents Shariann Ganz and Jodi Siegel.  Thank you all for your 
dedication to Sisterhood and for your support of Temple Israel. 

 
In honor of Russell Kaminsky, Jerry Mulnick, Alan Siegel and Bob Zuckerberg, the interim leaders of 
Brotherhood for 2023-2024. Congratulation to the incoming Officers and Directors including incoming 
President Bob Zuckerberg. We thank you all and all the members of Brotherhood for your dedication and 
support of Brotherhood and Temple Israel. 
  
Sending continued wishes for a speedy recovery and complete healing to Pam Rogozin. 

 
For Debbie Chernoff-Thinking of you. 

  
Wishing all happy and healthy days.  
  

Bryn Biren, Russell Kaminsky &families                                                                                                 
Brotherhood & Sisterhood  

 
 



TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/14/2024 
In loving memory of Ignacio Vinocur 

Silvia & Sam Gornstein 
 

In loving memory of Salvatore Menna & Sandra Harrison Stone 
Barbara Menna 

 
Deepest Condolences to Lorraine Isenberg and family on the loss of her mom Doris Isenburg. 

Barbara Feigelman 
 

Condolences to Jason Otto and family on the loss of his father, Henry James Otto. 
Barbara Feigelman 

 
Sending our sincere condolences to Jason Otto and family on the loss of his father, Henry James Otto. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 
Thank you to Co-Presidents Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee, and Anita Zuckerberg for all they 
have done for Sisterhood and Temple Israel.  Congratulations on a wonderful year! 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 
In loving memory of Jennifer Straniere. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 
Thank you, Alan Siegel and Bob Zuckerberg for keeping Brotherhood alive during this transitional year.   

Jodi & Jesse 
 
Congratulations to Bob Zuckerberg and the new Brotherhood Officers and Directors.  We wish you a very 
successful year. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 
Thank you to all the outgoing Officers and Directors of Sisterhood.  Your hard work and dedication is aways 
appreciated. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 
Wishing all the incoming officers and Directors of Sisterhood a wonderful year as we work together to 
strengthen our wonderful organization. 

Jodi Siegel 
 
Congratulations to all the incoming Sisterhood Officers and Directors. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 

Condolences to Jason Otto and family on the passing of his father, Henry James (Jim) Otto.  
Deanna Feder 

 
Mazel Tov to Ethan DeVito and Ma’ayan Feldman on their confirmation.  

Deanna Feder 
 
Mazel Tov to Bryan Ganz and Jaclyn Smolin on their upcoming wedding.  

Deanna Feder 
 

Our heartfelt condolences to Felicia and Jason Otto and family, on the passing of Jason's Dad, Henry. 
Sending strength to you,  

The Winchels 
 

 



TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/14/2024 
A hearty Mazel tov to the whole Ganz family on your upcoming simcha!  

Love, The Winchels 
 

Our deepest condolences to Jason Otto on the passing of his father. 
May his memory be of a blessing. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 
 

Best wishes to Debbie Chernoff.  
Cheryl Levine and Family. 

 
Congratulations to Gillian Ricci and her family on her graduation. 

Cheryl Levine and Family. 
 
Thank you  to Pam Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg,  and the outgoing 
Officers  and Board of Sisterhood. 

Cheryl Levine and Family. 
 
Congratulations to Shariann Ganz and Jodi Siegel, and the incoming Officers and Board of Sisterhood.  

Cheryl Levine and Family. 
 
Congratulations to the Ganz and  Smolin families on the Aufruf of Bryan and Jaclyn.  

Cheryl Levine and Family. 
 
Condolences to the Otto family on the passing of Henry James Otto.  
Cheryl Levine and Family 
 
 

TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/21/2024 
 
Wishing everyone a restful and peaceful Shabbat. 
 

Happy, Happy Anniversary Wishes to Susie and Maurice Goldstein as they celebrate their 60th 
Anniversary. 
 
Congratulations to Sarah & Bryan Sarfati, the Temple Israel honorees at the UJA Community Breakfast at  
the JCC this Sunday.      

 
We honor our outgoing, incoming and continuing Officers and Trustees of the Temple Israel Board.  May 
we all go from strength to strength. 

 
Thank you to our 2022-2024 Co-President Felicia Otto for your dedication, support and tireless efforts.  
We know you will not be far away. 

 
Thank you to Terry Baver for being the Installing Officer for the Temple Israel Board this evening. 

 
Thank you to Cantor Bernstein and our Choirs for the joyful music and spirituality you bring to our 
Services.  Cantor, enjoy your summer break. 
 
Thank you to Elona Migirov for your musical accompaniment during the year. 
 
Thank you to Jim Rohan for sharing your musical talents at various Services during the year.  Thank you 
also to Sim Lenner, Chad Rachman and the Rock of Israel Band. 
 
For Debbie Chernoff-Thinking of you and wishing you well. 



 

TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/21/2024 
 
Get Well Wishes to Inez Singer. 
 
Get Well Wishes to Jerry Mulnick. 
 
Wishing all happy and healthy days.  

Bryn Biren, Russell Kaminsky &families                                                                                                 
Brotherhood & Sisterhood  

 
Congratulations to Maurice & Susy Goldstein on their 60th Wedding Anniversary! 

We love you, Scott, Ariella and Ma’ayan 
 

In loving memory of Esther Snyder. 
Susan & Jerry Vogelman 

 
Mazel Tov to Susie and Maurice on the honor of their 60th anniversary. 

Terry and Steve Baver 
 
And we are very grateful to all the officers and trustees of our temple. Especially grateful to Bryn and 
Russell and also to our son Josh. 

Terry and Steve Baver 
 

For Rabbi Michael Howald in honor of Father’s Day. 
Arline Bronzaft 

 
Bryn, thank you for your friendship and mentorship. It's been a special 2 years! I'm only a phone call 
away. 

Love, Felicia 
 
Mazel Tov to Bryn and Russell as you lead us as Co-Presidents.  

Felicia Otto 
 
Thank you to our Temple Israel family for all of your kindness and sympathies as we mourn our 
Dad/Grandfather, Jim Otto. 

Felicia, Jason, Austin and Arielle 
 

Deepest condolences to Jason and Felicia on the passing of Henry James Otto. 
Sincerely, Susan & Stewart Marks 

 
In loving memory of Bea Levine.  

Cheryl Levine and Family 
 
Congratulations to Susie and Maurice Goldstein on their 60th Anniversary. 

Cheryl Levine and Family 
 
Thank you to Bryn Biren, Felicia Otto and the outgoing Officers and Board of Temple Israel.  

Cheryl Levine and Family 
 
Congratulations to Bryn Biren, Russell Kaminsky and the incoming Officers and Board of Temple Israel.  

Cheryl Levine and Family 
 
Congratulations to Sarah and Bryan Sarfati on being honored by the UJA.  

Deanna Feder 
 



TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND – 6/21/2024 
 

Happy 60th anniversary to Susie and Maurice Goldstein.  
Deanna Feder 

 
Congratulations to all the out-going and in-coming Officers and Trustees.  We are grateful for your 
dedication and commitment to Temple Israel. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 

Thank you, Sandy and Claire for a lovely end of the year dinner. 
Siliva & Sam Gornstein 

 
Thank you, Pam Carlton, Judy Lee, Anita Zuckerberg and Sue Freedman for a job well done during this 
past year as co- presidents of Sisterhood. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 
 

Thank you to Claire and Sandy for organizing a beautiful end of the year Sisterhood Dinner. 
Judy A. Lee 

 
Best wishes to Jodi and Shariann, our new Sisterhood Presidents.  

Judy A. Lee 
 
Congratulations to all of the honorees from our recent Temple Gala. 

Judy A. Lee 
 
Happy 60th Anniversary to Susie and Maurice.  

Judy A. Lee 
 

In loving memory of Sanford Duskin 
Jay Duskin & Hon. Karen Wolff 

 

CHOIR FUND – 5/31/2024 
 
Mazel Tov to the Winchel family on the occasion of the baby naming of 
Harper Emilia D'Antonio, 

                     Beverly and Howard Mazer 
 

Mazel Tov Larry Hanibal, Jim Rohan ,and Jodi and Alan Siegel as they are  being honored at the Temple 
Israel Gala. 

                     Beverly and Howard Mazer 
 

Congratulations to Jesse Siegel for receiving the UFT Community Champion award at the 2024 
Academic High Schools Awards Celebration. We are very proud of you.  

Love, Libby & Ira 
 
Mazel Tov to this year’s Temple Gala honorees and our dear friends - Larry Hanibal, Jodi & Alan Siegel 
and Jim Rohan. We can’t wait to celebrate with you.  

Love, Libby & Ira  
Belated birthday wishes to Judy Lee 

Silvia & Sam Gornstein 

CHOIR FUND – 6/7/2024 
 
Thanks to everyone who worked so hard to make the Temple Israel Gala a beautiful and meaningful 
event.  

     Libby & Ira Gershansky  



CHOIR FUND – 6/7/2024 
 
 
Wishing Arielle Otto a speedy recovery and a quick return to lots of summer fun.  

     Libby & Ira Gershansky  
 

Thank you to Cantor Bernstein, Sam, Judy, Judy, Jim, and Beverly for adding such a special moment to 
the Gala with your voices.  What a beautiful way to end the presentation portion of the evening.   

Jodi & Alan Siegel  

CHOIR FUND – 6/14/2024 
 

Sisterhood thanks Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg for serving 
as Sisterhood co-presidents for 2023-2024. 
 
Get well wishes to Deborah Chernoff 

Nina and Jim Rohan 
 
In loving memory of Henry James Otto, and our condolences to Jason, Felicia, Austin and Arielle   

Nina and Jim Rohan 
 
Mazel to the outgoing and incoming Sisterhood Board    

Nina and Jim 
 

Thank you to Cantor Bernstein for bringing music, knowledge and spirituality to The Brielle for the past 
year.  We are truly grateful. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 
Sending Pamela Rogozin continued wishes for a speedy recovery. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
Thinking of you, Debbie Chernoff. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 

Mazel Tov to the Ganz family on the occasion of the Auf Ruf of Bryan Ganz and Jaclyn Smolin. 
                        Beverly and Howard Mazer 

 
Mazel Tov to Confirmands Ethan Devito and Ma'ayan Feldman 

Beverly and Howard Mazer 
 
Mazel Tov to Maurice and Susie Goldstein as they will celebrate their 60th anniversary 

 Beverly and Howard Mazer 

 
Condolences to the Otto family on the passing of Jason’s father, Henry James Otto 

Beverly & Howard Mazer 
 
Congratulations to Ma’ayan Feldman and Ethan DeVito on your confirmation. 
You were great. 

 Silvia & Sam Gornstein 

CHOIR FUND – 6/21/2024 
 
Thank you to Cantor Bernstein for the joyful music and spirituality you bring to our Services.  And thank 
you to all our congregants and friends who also bring music to our Services including our Choirs, musical 
accompanist Elona Migirov, musical leader Jim Rohan as well as Sim Lenner, Chad Rachman and the 
Rock of Israel Band. 

                                                                    Linda & Alan Brill 
 



CHOIR FUND – 6/21/2024 
 
In memory of my husband Jacques on the 60th Anniversary of our Wedding. 

Judith Pessah 
 

Congrats tot the entire Ganz/Smolin Families on Bryan and Jaclyn's upcoming wedding. 
   Nina and Jim Rohan 

 
Congratulations to the ingoing and outgoing Temple Boards  

 Nina and Jim Rohan 
 
Mazel Tov to Susie and Maurice Goldstein on their 60th Wedding Anniversary . 

Nina and Jim Rohan 
 
Thank you to Sam Gornstein who is always willing to lend a hand.  

Nina 

LIHEYOT FUND – 5/31/2024 
Mazel Tov to the Winchel & D'Antonio families as Harper Emilia is welcomed into the House of Israel.  

Blanche Ricci 
 

Get well wishes to Pam Rogozin as she recovers from surgery.    
Blanche Ricci 

 
Condolences to Lorraine Isenberg and family on the loss of her mom, Doris Liebman. 

Blanche Ricci 
 
Thinking of you, Deborah Chernoff, and wishing you well. 

Blanche Ricci 
 
Mazel Tov to the Winchel & D'Antonio families on the naming of Harper Emilia.   

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 
 
Thinking of Debbie Chernoff & Pamela Rogozin.  

Karen & Jerry Gross  

 
Congratulations to all the Gala honorees and special thanks to those whose hard work are making this 
event happen.   

Karen & Jerry Gross 
 
In loving memory of Doris Liebman.   

Karen & Jerry Gross 
 

Get well wishes to Pamela Rogozin.  
Inez and Stephen Singer  

 
Thinking of you our dear Debbie Chernoff.  

Inez and Stephen Singer  

LIHEYOT FUND – 6/7/2024 
 

Congratulations to Gillian Ricci for receiving her Master’s Degree.  The teaching profession needs more 
dedicated teachers like you.  

Libby & Ira Gershansky 
  

Thinking of you Muriel Schlefstein  
    Libby & Ira Gershansky  



 

LIHEYOT FUND – 6/7/2024 
 
Thinking of you Debbie Chernoff and Pam Rogozin  

    Libby & Ira Gershansky  
 

Sending condolences to Lorraine Isenberg and family on the loss of her Mom, Doris Liebman  
     Libby & Ira Gershansky 

  
Wishing Eileen Molina, mother of Lara Calderon, continued good health.  

    Libby & Ira Gershansky  
 
In loving memory of Doris Liebman, mother of Lorraine Isenberg. May her memory always be a blessing.  

Inez and Stephen Singer  
 

Happy, Happy Birthday and Anniversary Wishes to all those celebrating in the month of June. 
Linda & Alan Brill 

  
Sending Pam Rogozin continued wishes for a complete healing and speeding recovery. 

                                                                                        Linda & Alan Brill 
  
For Deborah Chernoff-Thinking of you.         

                  Linda & Alan Brill  
  
Deepest condolences to Lorraine Isenberg and family on the loss of her mom, Doris Liebman. 

                                                                                        Linda & Alan Brill 
 

In loving memory of Jennifer Straniere. 
Linda & Alan Brill 

 
Deepest condolences to the Otto family on the passing of Jason’s father, Henry James Otto.  May his 
memory be a blessing. 

Linda & Alan Brill 
 
Thank you to Jesse, Claire, Ann and all those who made the Gala and Journal a wonderful event.  

Karen & Jerry Gross 
 
Wishing a complete recovery to Marc Unger.  

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

 
Mazel Tov to the Leibovich family as Samson is called to the Torah. 

Karen & Jerry Gross 
 
In loving memory of Henry James Otto. 

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 
 
Condolences to Jason Otto and Family on loss of his father Henry James Otto.  

Blanche Ricci 

LIHEYOT – 6/14/2024 
 

Sisterhood thanks Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg for serving 
as Sisterhood co-presidents for 2023-2024. 
 
 
 



LIHEYOT – 6/14/2024 
 
Thank you to the outgoing Sisterhood board for all your work and welcome to the new Sisterhood 
board.     

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 
 
Thank you to Brotherhood for all your efforts this year and welcome to the incoming Brotherhood slate.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family.  
In loving memory of my Uncle Victor Gross.    

Jerry Gross and family. 
 
In loving memory of my Uncle Harold Hirsh.  

 Karen Gross and family 
 
In loving memory of my Aunt Gertrude Claire Gross 

Jerry Gross and family 
 

Congratulations to Bryan and Jaclyn on their upcoming wedding.  
Blanche Ricci 

 
Thank you to the outgoing Sisterhood and Brotherhood boards for all their work on part of temple.  

Blanche Ricci 
 

Welcome to the incoming boards. Looking forward to a productive year.  
Blanche Ricci 

 
Thinking of you and wishing you well, Deborah Chernoff and Pamela Rogozin.  

Blanche Ricci 
 

LIHEYOT – 6/21/2024 
 
Sending Get Well Wishes to Deborah Chernoff and Inez Singer. 

                                                                     Linda & Alan Brill 
 

Mazel tov to Susie & Maurice on celebrating their 60th wedding anniversary. Wishing them many more in 
good health.  

Blanche Ricci 
 
Thank you to the outgoing board for their service to temple.  

Blanche Ricci 
 
Welcome to the new board. Looking forward to a productive year.  

Blanche Ricci 
 

Congratulations to Sara and Brian on being our Temple's honorees at the UJA breakfast on Sunday. 
Blanche Ricci 

 
Happy 60th Anniversary to Susie & Maurice.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family. 
 

Congratulations to Ethan on your High School graduation.   Now off to Madrid for college!   
Grandma Karen & Grandpa Jerry 

 
Thank you to Felicia for your dedication these last two years.    

Karen & Jerry Gross 



LIHEYOT – 6/21/2024 
 
Thank you to the outgoing board for your service. 

Karen & Jerry Gross 
 
Welcome to our incoming Temple Board led by Bryn & Russell.   

Karen & Jerry Gross 
 

CARING COMMUNITY FUND-5/31/2024 
  
Congratulations to the Winchel and D'Antonio Families on the naming of Harper Emilia. 

                                                                   Linda & Alan Brill 
  
Continuing wishes to Pam Rogozin for speedy recovery and a complete healing. 

                                                                    Linda & Alan Brill 
  
Thinking of Deborah Chernoff.    

Linda & Alan Brill  
  

CARING COMMUNITY FUND-5/31/2024 
 
Wishing Arielle Otto a speedy and complete healing. 

Linda & Alan Brill 
In loving memory of Bob Kurpiel.    

Linda & Alan Brill 

CARING COMMUNITY-6/14/2024 
 
Sisterhood thanks Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg for serving 
as Sisterhood co-presidents for 2023-2024. 

 
For Deborah Chernoff-thinking of you and wishing you well.                

Linda & Alan Brill 
  
Continued wishes for a complete healing to Pam Rogozin.       

Linda & Alan Brill 

 
RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND – 5/31/2024 
 
Harper Emilia, we love you so much and are so proud to watch you grow up in the Temple community 
that is so special to our family. 

Love, Mom & Dad 
 

Rabbi and Cantor, Thank you for leading us in prayer and song during this very special service. 
Alexa & Chris D’Antonio 

 
I’m thrilled to welcome my first great granddaughter, Harper. Congratulations to the family, 

Nanny 
 

Alexa and Chris – Thank you for making us a Grammy and a Grampy.  We love you tremendously. 
Love, Mom & Dad 

 
Harper, welcome to the world! You are already an incredible addition to our family and we love you more 
than anything! 

Love, Grammy & Grampy Winchel 
 



RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND – 5/31/2024 
 
To our family and friends, thank you for joining us on this special occasion, as we welcome Harper Emilia 
to our Temple Israel family. 

Love, Lissa, Neil and Ben 

 
Congratulations to Alexa and Christopher on the joyous birth of their beautiful daughter Harper 

Susan & Michael D’Antonio 
 

With joy and delight, we celebrate the birth and naming ceremony of our precious great-granddaughter 
Harper Emilia D’Antonio. 

Love Carol & Robert Sonnenblick 

 
RABBI’s DISCRETIONARY FUND-6/7/2024 
 
In memory of Ida Gross – Remembering a loving Mother & Grandmother-always in our hearts. 

Janice Gross & Larry Flaum & families  
 

RABBI MICHAEL HOWARD FUND FOR SOCIAL JUSTICE – 5/31/2024 
 
Mazel Tov to the Winchel & D'Antonio families as Harper Emilia is welcomed into the House of Israel. 

Linda & Jerry Mulnick 
 

Get well wishes to Pam Rogozin as she recovers from surgery.  
 Linda & Jerry Mulnick   

 
Pam Rogozin:  Get well wishes on your recovery from surgery. 

Silvia & Sam Gornstein 
 
 

RABBI MICHAEL HOWARD FUND FOR SOCIAL JUSTICE – 6/7/2024 
 

Congratulations to Arline Bronzaft for receiving a Woman of Distinction award from New York State.  
Libby & Ira Gershansky  

 

RABBI MICHAEL HOWALD FUND FOR SOCIAL JUSTICE – 6/14/2024 
 
Sisterhood thanks Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg for serving 
as Sisterhood co-presidents for 2023-2024. 
 
Condolences to the Otto family on the passing of Jason’s father Henry James Otto. 

Linda and Jerry Mulnick 
 

Mazel tov to the confirmands...Ma'ayan Feldman and Ethan DeVito as well as their families  
Inez and Stephen Singer  

 
Condolences to the Otto family on the passing of Jason's father, Henry James Otto. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  
 
 
 
 

  
 



JEFFREY GANZ BUILDING PRESERVATION FUND – 6/7/2024 
 
Thank you for planning and organizing such a great event and for inviting me to be a part of it.  All the 
lovely memories that we took away from Sunday's gala are because of the extraordinary efforts of Jesse 
and the gala committee and Claire and the journal committee and my fellow honorees.  Thank you so 
much. 

Larry Hanibal 
 
We are who we are because we stood on the shoulders of the one who came before us. Remembering 
Grandpa Phil. 

Brian and Rachel Hanibal, Linda and Larry 

 
JEFFREY GANZ BUILDING PRESERVATION FUND- 6/14/2024 
 
Sending love to Bryan Ganz and Jaclyn Smolin on their upcoming marriage.  

Libby & Ira Gershansky  
 

Mazel Tov to the Confirmation Class of 2024- Ethan DeVito and Ma’ayan Feldman. 
Libby & Ira Gershansky  

 
Thank you to Russell Kaminsky, Jerry Mulnick, Alan Siegel and Bob Zuckerberg for all of their efforts 
on behalf of Brotherhood this year.  

Libby & Ira Gershansky  
 

Mazel tov to the incoming Brotherhood officers Bob Zuckerberg, Larry Hanibal, Larry Flaum, Jerry 
Mulnick and Alan Siegel.  

Libby & Ira Gershansky  
 

Sisterhood thanks Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg for serving 
as Sisterhood co-presidents for 2023-2024. 
 
Mazel Tov to Bryan and Jaclyn.  We are so happy to be able to celebrate with you. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 
 

In honor of Shariann Ganz.  Looking forward to another ride on the merry-go-round of Sisterhood with you. 

Jodi  
 

In honor of Russel Kaminsky, Jerry Mulnick, Alan Siegel and Bob Zuckerberg, the interim leaders of 
Brotherhood for 2023-2024.  Congratulations to the incoming Officers and Directors including incoming 
President Bob Zuckerberg.  We thank them all and all the Members of Brotherhood.  You have our 
gratitude and support.   

                                                                          Linda & Alan Brill 
 

Mazel Tov to Bryan Ganz and Jaclyn Smolin and all their family as we celebrate their Auf Ruf and look 
forward to their upcoming wedding. 

Linda & Alan Brill 
 

Congratulations to Jacklyn and Bryan as they are blessed as a couple for their aufruf. 
Claire and Dennis Guttsman 

 
Congratulations to the incoming officers and boards of Sisterhood and Brotherhood and thank you to last 
years boards. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman 

 



JEFFREY GANZ BUILDING PRESERVATION FUND- 6/14/2024 
 
Congratulations to Jodi and Shariann as you resume your Presidency again!!! 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman 
 

In celebration of Bryan Ganz and Jaclyn Smolin aufruf. 
Siliva & Sam Gornstein 

 
Mazel tov to the Ganz and Smolin families on the upcoming wedding of their children, Bryan and Jaclyn. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  
 

Thank you to all of the outgoing Sisterhood officers and directors.  I appreciate all that you have done for 
Sisterhood this past year.  

Love, Shariann 
 
Congratulations to all the incoming Sisterhood officers and directors. I'm looking forward to working with 
all of you. 

 Love, Shariann 
 
Jodi, here we go again, glad you're along for the ride. I'm looking forward to a great year ahead.  

Love, Shariann 
 
Bryan and Jaclyn, wishing you both a lifetime of Love, Health, and Happiness. May your life together be 
filled only with simchas. 

 Love Always, Mom 
 
Bryan and Jaclyn, wishing you both love, laughter and happiness as you embark on this marriage 
together.  

Love Always, Matthew 
 

JEFFREY GANZ BUILDING PRESERVATION FUND- 6/21/2024 
 
In honor of the outgoing, incoming and continuing Officers and Trustees of the Temple Israel Board.  You 
have our gratitude and support.     

Linda & Alan Brill 
  
In honor of outgoing Co-President Felicia Otto.  Thank you for your dedication and care for Temple Israel. 

                           Linda & Alan Brill 
  
In honor of our continuing Co-President Bryn Biren and incoming Co-President Russell Kaminsky.  Thank 
you for being there. 

                          Linda & Alan Brill 
   
Happy, Happy Anniversary Wishes to Susie and Maurice Goldstein as they celebrate their 60th Wedding 
Anniversary. 

                          Linda & Alan Brill 
  
Congratulations to Sarah and Bryan Sarfati on being Temples Israel's honorees at the UJA Community 
Breakfast at the JCC this Sunday.  A recognition well deserved. 

                             Linda & Alan Brill 
  
Belated Happy Birthday Wishes to Arnie Grossman.       

Linda & Alan Brill 
 
 



 

JEFFREY GANZ BUILDING PRESERVATION FUND- 6/21/2024 
 
In loving memory of Samuel Tatt 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 
 
Sending our condolences to the Otto family on their loss of Jason's father, Henry James Otto. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 
 
Mazel Tov to Sarah & Bryan Sarfati for being Temple Israel's honorees at the UJA Community Breakfast. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 
 
Thank you to all the outgoing Temple officers and trustees and Mazel Tov to all the incoming officers and 
trustees. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 
 
Thank you to Bryn Biren and Felicia Otto for their leadership and dedication that has sustained both 
Temple Israel and Reform Judaism on Staten Island. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 
 
Mazel tov to Bryn Biren and Russell Kaminsky as they begin a new term of Temple leadership. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 
 

Thank you to last year's Board and Officers and Congratulations to the incoming Board and Officer. 
Claire and Dennis Guttsman 

 
Happy 60th Anniversary to Suzie and Maurice Goldstein 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman 
 
Welcome back Jodi and Shariann as co- presidents of Sisterhood. To a great year!!! 

Silvia Gornstein 
 

Mazel Tov to Susie and Mauricio as you celebrate your 60th wedding anniversary, lots of health, 
happiness and “naches”.  

With love Silvia and Sam Gornstein 
 

YOUTH SCHOOL FUND-6/7/2024 
  
Mazel Tov to Samson Leibovich and his family as Samson is call to the Torah as a Bar Mitzvah this 
Saturday. 

Linda & Alan  
  

ADULT EDUCATION FUND – 5/31/2024 
 
In loving memory of Lee Pessah. 

Judith Pessah 
Mazel Tov to the Winchel and D’Antonio families. 

Judith Pessah 

ADULT EDUCATION-6/14/2024 
 
Sisterhood thanks Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg for serving as 
Sisterhood co-presidents for 2023-2024. 
 
Mazel Tov to Bryan Ganz and Jaclyn Smolin 

Judith Pessah 



 

ADULT EDUCATION FUND-6/21/2024 
 
Mazel Tov to Susie and Maurice Goldstein on the wonderful occasion of their 60th Wedding Anniversary. 

Judith Pessah 
 

CONFIRMATION FUND- 6/7/2024 
  
Mazel Tov to Confirmands Ethan DeVito and Ma'ayan Feldman and their families on their Consecration 
this evening and their Confirmation on Erev Shavuot.        

Linda & Alan Brill 

CONFIRMATION FUND- 6/21/2024 
 
Ma’ayan – you have taken on the responsibilities of being a good, caring and committed Jewish person 
seriously, and we are very proud of you! Congratulations to you and Ethan on your Confirmation 

Mom & Dad 
 

Thank you to Rabbi Howald, for being such a great teacher and role model. 
I promise to make you proud! 

Ma’ayan Feldma 
CAROLE LACHMAN FUND – 6/14/2024 
 
Thank you to all the outgoing Sisterhood officers and directors and Mazel Tov to all the incoming officers 
and directors.  

Libby & Ira Gershansky  
 

Thank you to the outgoing Sisterhood co- presidents Pam Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita 
Zuckerberg for all of their efforts on behalf of Sisterhood this year.  

Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 
CAROLE LACHMAN FUND – 6/14/2024 
 
Mazel tov to Sisterhood’s incoming co- presidents Shariann Ganz and Jodi Siegel. We look forward to a 
great year ahead.  

Libby & Ira Gershansky   
 
Sisterhood thanks Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg for serving 
as Sisterhood co-presidents for 2023-2024. 
 
In honor of the outgoing, incoming and continuing Officers and Directors and Members of Sisterhood with 
special acknowledgement to outgoing Co-Presidents Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita 
Zuckerberg and in-coming Co-Presidents Shariann Ganz and Jodi Siegel.    You have our gratitude and 
support. 

                                                                             Linda & Alan Brill 
 

ESTELLE A. GOOTENBERG FUND- 6/14/2024 
 
Sisterhood thanks Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg for serving 
as Sisterhood co-presidents for 2023-2024. 

 
 
 
 



PRAYERBOOK FUND – MISHKAN T’FILAH FOR YOUTH – 6/21/2024 
 
Susy & Maurice Goldstein 
By Scott, Areilla, Ma’ayan, Damian, Jolie, Lillian, Reese & Leeam on the occasion of your 60th 
Anniversary. 
 
Ma’ayan Feldman 
By Ima & Aba in honor of your confirmation 
 

 


